Message from the Captain and Captain Elect

Welcome to the Bellevue Women's 9-Hole Golf League. Whether you are a returning member or are interested in joining our group for the first time you will find membership to be a fun filled opportunity to play competitive golf on a weekly basis each Thursday morning.

The 2017 season will start the first Thursday in April and continue weekly until the last Thursday in October. This year we will begin our season with a **mandatory** membership meeting on March 30th. This is a must for new members as explanations regarding handicap, scoring procedures and rules of play will be discussed.

The New Member orientation will begin at 9:00 am followed by the General Membership meeting at 10:00 am. You won't want to miss this gathering as it is a perfect opportunity to meet new members as well as hear about what is on the calendar for this 2017 season. If you can't make it, please have someone take note for you or email me and I will send you the information.

Our "Big Sisters" program is available to new members to help with rules and competition procedures. Our "Dear Birdie" box will be out each week for all members with golf rules questions.

Our League communication is done by email, postings on our bulletin board at the Bellevue Municipal Golf Course and the Bellevue Golf Course website.

www.bellevuepgc.com. Be sure to check them all out.

I am happy and excited to be your Captain and I am looking forward to meeting you on the course and in the clubhouse.

Sharon Over 2017 Captain sharonover@comcast.net

Laurel Hansen Captain Elect

